Town of Monroe
Recycle Committee

August 13, 2019
Our first meeting was held at the Monroe Town offices building at 7:30 pm
Members present were Rocky Bunnell, Alice Frazer, Keith Merchand, Daniel Kostruba, Audrey

Dimatties and Kaitlyn Ward setting in for Cameron Whitehead.

There was a lot of discussion on the abuse of our recycling as it is at the present time —people
not putting in the proper items to people from out of town using the system.

There was talk about setting hours for the units to be open and have them manned to see if we
could get a handle on what and who uses them.

We will report our thoughts with the selectboard and set a date for our next meeting for August
27" at 7:30pm.

Adjourned at 8:30pm
Respectfully summited by Keith Merchand — member of the committee




